SPECIAL MEETING, TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 5, 2023 6:00 P.M.-TOWN HALL

The Special meeting of the Town of Buffalo Board was called to order by Chairman Steve James. Roll
call: Drazkowski, Waters, Bittner, Strom. Citizens: Gwen and Bill Katula and Bill and Sue Bronk. The
meeting was held as noticed.

Chair: Bill and Gwen Katula request new construction on W382 Bluff Siding Road. They want to tear
down existing buildings. County handles permits. New driveway will need to be changed to commercial
zone for office building. Motion Drazkowski, second Waters to support the permits for Bill and Gwen
Katula. All yes, motion carried. lilegal dumping of sandbags on Rocky Ridge Road was discussed. Bags
are non-biodegradable and need to be removed. Bill and Sue Bronk placed them to help with erosion of
the ditch on the road. They will remove the bags and use the sand to help with erosion. They suggested
to blacktop from County Road M to bottom of hill on Rocky Ridge Road. Lou George is refusing to pay
invoice. Discussion. Break down of bill is ¥% of Baures bill $280/2=5$140. Full culvert end walls $1052.83.
Placement of culverts $1121.38. Town agreed to pay 40% of Baures bill. Break down is:
$140+51121.38=51261.38%40%= $404.55. $1121.38-5404.55=5756.83+1052.83=51809.66 is the
amount responsible by Lou George. Clerk to put a letter together explaining break down of bill with
notice if not paid within 30 days amount will be added to taxes. Clerk to put letter together to Bauman
guestioning bid and extra hours. Notice received from Department of Land Management Violation-
Notice of Noncompliance by Shawn and Tina Burke. Discussion of email received by Krackow about
liquor license.

Motion Drazkowski, second Waters to adjourn the meeting. All yes, motion carried. Meeting was
adjourned at 7:32 pm.
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